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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

 

From: Bloomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 12 January 2016 11:36 
To: Colin Sharpe 

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning 

Subject: app3/2015/0850 Eatoughs Farm. 

 

            Morning Colin, 
            The proposal is for a single dwelling  and although access is via a predominantly single 
track road , there are sufficient passing opportunities to minimise any delays. I would therefore 
raise no objection to the proposal on highway grounds 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 


